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Thank you for choosing us to assist you and your family.  We are committed to providing you with 
the best care possible.  As one of our clients, we want to ensure that you have a clear 
understanding of our payment policy.   Please read this carefully and ask any questions that you 
may have. 
 

1. Insurance – We participate in most insurance plans.  You are responsible for any charges 
due to your insurance company.  Your account with this office is your responsibility.  As a 
courtesy to our clients, we will file insurance.  Please present a copy of your insurance card 
at each visit.  It is your responsibility to notify us of any changes in your insurance plan.  
Any service denied because of a change in benefits becomes your responsibility.  Services 
not covered by your insurance are your financial responsibility. 
 

2. Co-payments, coinsurance, and deductibles – All co-payments must be paid at the 
time of service.  This arrangement is part of your contract with your insurance company.  
We are contractually obliged to collect the co-payment at the time of service.  Coinsurance 
and deductible amounts may vary.  A deposit of $50 as a down payment that will be applied 
toward your coinsurance or deductible is expected at each visit until your coinsurance or 
deductible has been met.  We accept cash, check, Visa, MasterCard, Discover, and American 
Express. 
 

3. Self-Pay – Payment is expected at the time of service if we will not be submitting charges 
to insurance.  A prompt pay discount may be offered.  We accept cash, check, Visa, 
MasterCard, Discover, and American Express. 
 

4. Claim Submission – We will submit your claims and assist you in any way we reasonably 
can to help get your claims paid.  Your insurance company may need you to supply certain 
information directly.  It is your responsibility to comply with their request.  Please be aware 
that the balance of your claim is your responsibility whether or not your insurance company 
pays your claim. 

 
5. Coverage changes – If your insurance changes, please notify us before your next visit so 

that we can make the appropriate changes to help you receive your maximum benefits.   
 

Please call if you have questions about your bill.  Most problems can be settled quickly and easily, 
and your call will prevent any misunderstandings.   
 
Our practice is committed to providing the best treatment to our clients.  Our fees are representative 
of the usual and customary charges for our area. 
 
Thank you for understanding our payment policy.  Please let us know if you have any questions or 
concerns. 
    

 


